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November 22, 2020 

 

Good evening Little Flower Community, 

 

The District was made aware of two positive Covid tests this evening. As a result, we have placed identified close 

contacts in quarantine. If staff or students were part of those close contacts, you would have already received a call 

from administration. If any additional close contacts are identified as we continue the investigation process, you 

will be directly notified.  

 

Little Flower school is open tomorrow, Monday, November 23. If additional information needs to be shared, 

CallingPost and the District website’s Covid-19 page will be utilized.  

 

Thank you for your cooperation, and continue follow health and safety protocols for yourself and our Little Flower 

community.  
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